
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

3.1 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Amendments to the Consolidated 

Fees and Charges By-law 

 

 B. Veitch – London Development Institute – noting his submission, as 

included on the Added Agenda; noting concern with the lack of 

transparency in the calculating of some fees; noting a better way for the 

calculation is an indexing method; advising that LDI has offered some 

alternative rates for consideration, stating that a revised calculation should 

be based on a better demonstration of the actual costs; advising that there 

is no understanding of why fees are increasing based on the information 

provided; and stating that it makes sense from an indexing standpoint and 

the LDI submission is a compromise. 

 


